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Adél Groenewald
From: Andrew T September <Andrew.September@westerncape.gov.za>Sent: Wednesday, 24 May 2017 3:12 PMTo: Adél Groenewald; Waseefa DhansayCc: Jonathan KaplanSubject: RE: Koeberg Diesel Tanks HWC Comment

Dear Adel 
 
Sorry for the delayed response. The RoD has yet to be signed but the outcome was that no further studies are required for the above-mentioned development.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Andrew September (Heritage Officer) Heritage Western Cape 3rd Floor Protea Assurance Building Greenmarket Square Cape Town  8001 
 
From: Adél Groenewald [mailto:Adel@dougjeff.co.za]  Sent: 24 May 2017 08:24 AM To: Waseefa Dhansay <Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za>; Andrew T September <Andrew.September@westerncape.gov.za> Cc: Jonathan Kaplan <acrm@wcaccess.co.za> Subject: RE: Koeberg Diesel Tanks HWC Comment Importance: High 
 
Dear Andrew 
Hope all is well. 
Is possible for you to send the RoD for this application to us before 12:00am today? 
We have to submit the final BAR today. 
It will be greatly appreciated if you can assist us as this is a matter of urgency. 
Regards 
Adél Groenewald 
Environmental Consultant 
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  Doug Jeffery Environmental Consultants 
PO Box 44, Klapmuts, 7625 / PO Box 5336, Worcester, 6862 Tel: 021 875 5272 Fax: 086 660 2635 

 
  
  
From: Waseefa Dhansay [mailto:Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za]  Sent: Wednesday, 17 May 2017 6:15 AM To: Adél Groenewald; Andrew T September Cc: Jonathan Kaplan Subject: RE: Koeberg Diesel Tanks HWC Comment 
  
Dear Jonathan 
Apologies for the late response, myself and Andrew were on site yesterday and Monday was 
HOMs. 
Andrew is the case officer and the application was tabled on Monday at HOMs, Andrew will send the ROD for the application shortly. 
  
Kind regards,  
  
Waseefa Dhansay Heritage Officer 

Department of Cultural Affairs and Sport 
Heritage Western Cape                     
3rd Floor, Protea Assurance Building Green Market Square Cape Town 
8001 Telephone: 021 483 9533 
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Email:           waseefa.dhansay@westerncape.gov.za    
Website:      https://www.hwc.org.za   
  
  
  
  
From: Adél Groenewald [mailto:Adel@dougjeff.co.za]  Sent: 16 May 2017 02:21 PM To: Andrew T September <Andrew.September@westerncape.gov.za> Cc: Waseefa Dhansay <Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za>; Jonathan Kaplan <acrm@wcaccess.co.za> Subject: RE: Koeberg Diesel Tanks HWC Comment Importance: High 
  
Dear Andrew 
This project is in a critical stage as we have to submit the final Basic Assessment Report to the Department of Environmental Affairs by Wednesday, 24 May 2017. 
We urgently need the comments from HWC. 
Your response is much appreciated. 
Regards 
Adél Groenewald 
Environmental Consultant 
  Doug Jeffery Environmental Consultants 
PO Box 44, Klapmuts, 7625 / PO Box 5336, Worcester, 6862 Tel: 021 875 5272 Fax: 086 660 2635 

   
From: Jonathan Kaplan [mailto:acrm@wcaccess.co.za]  Sent: Monday, 15 May 2017 1:53 PM To: Andrew.September@westerncape.gov.za Cc: Waseefa Dhansay; Adél Groenewald Subject: FW: Koeberg Diesel Tanks HWC Comment Importance: High 
  
Hi Andrew & Waseefa 
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Could you please let me know what the status is wrt to the NID submitted on 21 April (receipt attached) 
It is quite urgent 
Thanks, Jonathan 
  
From: Adél Groenewald [mailto:Adel@dougjeff.co.za]  Sent: 08 May 2017 11:08 AM To: Jonathan Kaplan Subject: Koeberg Diesel Tanks HWC Comment Importance: High 
  
Hi Jonathan 
Hope all is well. 
Any feedback on the comments from HWC on the Koeberg Diesel Tanks? 
Regards 
Adél Groenewald 
Environmental Consultant 
  Doug Jeffery Environmental Consultants 
PO Box 44, Klapmuts, 7625 / PO Box 5336, Worcester, 6862 Tel: 021 875 5272 Fax: 086 660 2635 

   
From: Jonathan Kaplan [mailto:acrm@wcaccess.co.za]  Sent: Wednesday, 03 May 2017 3:22 PM To: Andrew.September@westerncape.gov.za Cc: Adél Groenewald Subject: Koeberg Diesel Tank 
  
Dear Andrew,  
Can you please indicate whether this NID (Case No. 17040301) has been allocated 
Best wishes, Jonathan  
"All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the view of the sender and do not necessarily 
reflect the views and opinions of the Western Cape Government (the WCG). No employee of the WCG is entitled to conclude a binding contract on behalf of the WCG unless he/she is an accounting officer of the WCG, or his or her authorised representative. The 
information contained in this message and its attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named recipient 
only, except where the sender specifically states otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this 
message to anyone." 
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